

COUNTY OF SUMMIT, OHIO

Russell M. Pry, Executive

175 S. Main Street · Akron, Ohio 44308-1308 · 330.643.2510 · fax: 330.643.2507 · www.co.summit.oh.us

January 17, 2013

Mr. Mike Orbovich, CEO GeoStar Consulting 55 S. Miller Rd. Suite #202 Fairlawn, Ohio 44333

Dear Mr. Orbovich,

Thank you for the quality, professional work performed by your organization over the past two years. Unlike other sales people or consultants we have worked with in the past, your unique "no risk" approach not only delivered the results promised but exceeded what we were hoping to see. As a result of your review/evaluation of our operating expenses, the County of Summit will be saving hundreds of thousands of dollars over the next several years on our utility expenditures and contracted services.

In today's down economy, every organization is looking for ways to increase revenues and reduce expenses and GeoStar had a way to make this happen for us. I strongly recommend GeoStar Consulting to any entity; public or private that is considering your company's services. I can be contacted to discuss this recommendation further at (330) 643-2075.

Sincerely

Jason D. Dodson

Chief of Staff

JDD:ms